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Greetings Parents and Guardians:
We are getting geared up and are so excited about this year’s Vacation Bible School opportunity.  As you know mission has become an integral part of our VBS curriculum and this year is no different.  

Again this year, as in the past the children will have the opportunity each afternoon to participate in a mission field trip planned by our Minister of Mission and Outreach.  Our field trips enable our children to connect with organizations that provide outreach to people in our local community.  When we think of the “fruit of the Spirit”, we are reminded of how God is calling us to be a witness of love, generosity, peace and joy in service to others.

Following is the outline of places we will visit this summer:


Week #1 - July 10:
Children’s Haven (711 S. Pitcher Avenue, Joplin)

Week #2 – July 17:
Ronald McDonald House (3402 S. Jackson Avenue, Joplin)

Week #3 – July 24:
Crosslines Ministries (320 S. School Avenue, Joplin)

Week #4 – July 31:
Joplin Gardens (2810 S. Jackson Avenue, Joplin)
Any children that are not participating in the weekly field trips must be picked from the church promptly at 12:00 Noon by the parent, guardian or designated person.  There will be no one available to care for them after that time.  
You are welcome to join us on our field trips.  Just let us know ahead of time.  Please know that we will be transporting our children via the church shuttle bus which does not accommodate car seats or booster seats.  All passenger restraints are lap belts.  If this is of concern to you please feel free to join us and transport your own child/children.

During VBS our children will be making some unique/special crafts which will be sold to support our Global Ministries Caribbean Initiative.  This Initiative helps fund education, advocacy, and support work and special projects of our partners in the Caribbean.  

Also as part of our VBS mission component we are asking for donations of used children’s books that can be shared with families at Crosslines and other agencies in our community.  If you have books to donate please bring them to the church no later than Tuesday, June 24.  Books may be deposited in the boxes located in the Fellowship Hall or the hallway corner by Pastor Kathryn’s office.  

Looking forward to a great learning and sharing experience with your children.  If you have questions don’t hesitate to contact me.

Blessings,

Pastor Kathryn

South Joplin Christian Church


“Terrific Tuesdays”


Vacation Bible School








